
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 
 

The uniform shop will be open at the following times for Term Two 2021: 
 
Sunday 21st March 9:00am – 10:30am 
Monday 5th April 3:00pm – 6:00pm 
Sunday 11th  April 9:00am – 10:30am 
 
COVID Precautions  
Only students who need to try on uniforms and one parent are permitted on site. 
 
Masks must worn indoors for all adults and students over 12 years of age. 
 
Sanitise hands on arrival and leaving. 
 
Only four customers (student with parent) at a time will be permitted in the shop - you may be asked 
to wait outside.  Please be patient, allow additional time for the process, and be understanding to the 
volunteers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


